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Job Ref: 8379 ROWEGROUP
17 June 2016

Environmental Protection Authority
Level 8, The Atrium

168 St Georges Terrace

PERTH WA 6000  ANNIVERSARY

Attention: Richard Sutherland - Principal Environmental Officer, Mining

and Industrial Assessments (South) Level 3
369 Newcastle Street
Northbridge 6003
Dear Mr Sutherland s

Western Australia

538 of the EP Act: Request for Additional Information (CMS16122) fgg Z;g] 133]}

Mobile Concrete Batching Plant - Lot 105 (No. 2} Clune Street, info@rowegroup.com.au
rowegroup.com.au

Bassendean

We refer to the Environmental Protection Authority’s (EPA) letter dated May
2016 in respect to the above-mentioned matter and the request for

additional information.

Attached to this letter are the following items to satisfy the EPA’s request:

- A CD containing Shapefiles of the project area and proposed activities

within the project area;

- Acopy of the EPA Referral Form and associated documents.

Should you require any further information or clarification in relation to this

matter, please contact the undersigned on 9221 1991.

Yours faithfully,

7

Nathan Stewart
Rowe Group
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